
 
 

 

 

Date: 22nd March 2021 

 

Greater Norwich Local Plan Our ref: 0938P/Reg19 
Regulation 19 Submission Consultation 
Sent via email to:  GNLP@norfolk.gov.uk  

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 

Re: Re: Greater Norwich Local Plan, Regulation 19 Publication Consultation, March 2021 
 

General response to Regulation 19 Plan from Lanpro Services 
 
Lanpro Services wish to reiterate responses made to the Greater Norwich Local Plan Stage C 

Regulation 18 Consultation in March 2020. 
 
The Stage C Regulation 18 submissions were made via the local plan portal under the following 

references / ID’s: 
 

Agent: Stephen Flynn 
Respondent: Lanpro Services 
Representation IDs: 

21244, 21246, 21253, 21258, 21261, 21263, 21265, 21266, 21267, 21269, 21272, 21277, 21283, 
21287, 21288, 21298, 21301, 21304, 21312, 21314, 21318, 21320, 21322, 21325, 21331, 21332, 

21333, 21335, 21336, 21339, 21352, 21355, 21358. 
 
We conclude, in  line with our previous representations that certain aspects of the plan are unsound.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Ian Douglass 
Head of Planning 
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